
 

 

 

CARE STATEMENT ON COVID-19 / CORONAVIRUS 
March 16, 2020 | Rapid Concrete Solutions 

Every day, we put the safety and welfare of our clients and our employees above all else.  We 

want to inform businesses that work with Rapid Concrete Solutions that we take the effects of 

the coronavirus / COVID-19 very seriously. 

 

Rapid Concrete Solutions reps and staff have been instructed to follow guidelines from the 

CDC and Ohio Governor Mike DeWine, which include frequently washing their hands, staying 

home if they are sick, and not congregating in groups.   

We are minimizing any unnecessary contact with clients and between co-workers.  Our 

employees have been instructed to maintain a 6-foot distance between themselves and others as 

recommended by the Ohio Department of Health. Are reps are required to wear masks and 

gloves if that is the polices of the company and their buildings. 

 

 

 


